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May 26, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tournament Winner; 
 
 
 
 
 
First we would like to thank you for participating in our annual tournament held this year. 
 
Second we wish to congratulate you on your good scoring and placing. 
 
We wish to invite you to our presentation ceremony being held on June 12, 2021 at Cocoa Library on Forrest Ave 
in Cocoa at 1:00pm for you to accept your first place plaque.. 
 
We would like an RSVP by June 5th so that we may have a head count of who will be attending. 
 
Look forward to seeing you there, however if not we will need to know how you would like us to get your plaque 
to you.  
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
Charlotte Mateo 
Association Manager 
Space Coast USBC BA 
 
 
 
 
 


